
Let’s Meet in the House of Friendship 

The House of Friendship will be in the Arlee room at D’Mar Banquet and Conference Center.  It will be “the 

meeting place” during our conference.  Here you will find opportunity to meet old friends and make new 

friends while you browse through a showcase of Rotary engagement from this Rotary year.   

Each club has opportunity to showcase a service project, fund 

raising event, or a best practice that has resulted in positive 

impact upon their club or community.  All of us will be able to 

share in these success stories and take back ideas to our own 

clubs.   

Refreshments and beverages will be available in the room for 

your enjoyment between sessions as you browse in the House 

of Friendship.    

                                                                                        

The House of Friendship will open on Friday evening at 5:00 

p.m. for our opening reception.  It will be open on Saturday 

during breakfast, between Saturday sessions and closing at 

5:30 p.m. on Saturday evening to allow participants to 

disassemble their exhibit prior to dinner.   

We’re excited about hearing your story from this Rotary year 

as you showcase a success from your club’s work.   Please 

complete the Exhibit Registration Form and email back to 

cheryl.rotary@gmail.com by May 1, 2017.  

House of Friendship---Exhibit Registration 
 

Name of Club: __________________________________________________________________ 
 
Contact Person for Exhibit: ________________________________________________________ 
 
       Phone Number: __________________________   Email: _____________________________ 
 
Preferred table size*     ____ 4 foot     ____ 6 foot    ____ 8 foot    ____ Round    Need table covering?  Y    N  
 
Will you need electrical access?    ____ Yes   ____ No (will be provided on a first come, first serve basis) 
 
What is the approximate height of your display from the surface of the table?  ____________   (to allow for 
best positioning in the room) 
 
Please provide enough information in hand out form so that your project can be fully appreciated even if there 
is no one staffing your table.  Please include contact information so those wanting further follow up with your 
club have a resource.   
 
*Will accommodate on first come, first serve basis 
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